BAMTA Board Minutes

March 19, 2014

Attendance:  Mitzi Babb, Meredith Mihm, Carol Wickham-Revier, Martha Thompson, Norma Schattke, Michele Wooten   

                    Absent:  Lacey Wheeler, Carol Boyd
Meeting called to order:  8:21 a.m.

Minutes from 2-19-14 read and approved with one correction.

Recital Booking Policy at Harvest Baptist Church:  Kate Smailer reported recital booking statistics from 2010-2014:

· 2010:  Total income (26 recitals x $45.00) $1170.00. 
· 2011:  Total income (28 recitals x $45) $1215.00

· 2012:  Total income (27 recitals x $45) $1170.00

· 2013:  Total income (33 recitals x $45) $1440.00

· 2014:  Total income (19 recitals x $45) $  855.00

Recital bookings are busier in spring than December.  Kate expressed concern for available blocks in the future as the church schedule is getting busier every spring.

The following guidelines were given to Kate from board members for future recital block (3 hours) bookings:
· Board members will be given booking privileges one week in advance of general membership.  Board members are those listed in the BAMTA Year Book as president; immediate past president; president elect; secretary; treasurer; 1st vice president (membership); newsletter editor; 2nd vice president (programs); 3rd vice president (outreach); 4th vice president (student activities).
· Only one recital block may be reserved during initial booking window.  One week after general membership booking is opened a second recital block may be reserved by both board and general membership.
BAMTA Board Nominating Committee:  

· Action:  Mitzi Babb will open discussion at the general meeting to encourage members to consider board positions.  Points of focus will be centered on board members' reasons for serving and some of the perks that go with that service.
· Returning board members for 2014/15:  Martha Thompson, treasurer; Lacey Wheeler, 1st vice president in charge of membership. Meredith Mihm, second vice president in charge of programs; Norma Schattke, 3rd vice president in charge of outreach; Michele Wooten, recording secretary
· Open positions:  president; president elect, newsletter editor and 4th vice president of student activities.  These positions will be announced at the general meeting.
Board job clarification:  1st vice president of membership will be responsible for updating the mailing list.  Action:  Carol Wickham-Revier will ask Lacey Wheeler to contact Carol Boyd about managing the membership list.
Board Minutes:  Secretary will distribute minutes to board members after they have been reviewed by president within one week of meetings. 
BAMTA Website:

· The newsletter and minutes should be emailed to the general membership and Edmond Johnsen, webmaster.  Edmond will then post these items on the BAMTA web site.
· Decision:  There will be no fee charged to music organizations who wish to advertise events or other information on the BAMTA web site.  All announcements will be posted in the newsletter and must be formatted to newsletter guidelines 03/19/14 #1.
Meeting adjourned at 9:00 a.m.

